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Order of Worship 
 

Greeting/ 
Announcements 

Todd Kraus 
 

Children’s Time 
Justin Hatfield 

 
Song Leader 
Jon Ewing 

 
#157 

 

#861 

 
Prayer 

Chris Andrews 
 

#950 
 

#874 

 

The Lord’s Supper 
Tom Davis 

 
#400 

 
Contribution 

Josh Brumfield 
 

”In Christ Alone” 
 

 
    Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#125 (v. 1,3) 
 

Prayer  
Jon Ewing 

 
#722 (v. 1,3,4) 

 
 
 
 

 
 

             WHAT MAKES GOOD TEACHERS TEACH? 

 Good Bible teachers bless our lives and our children.  They give their 

time, prayer and effort to prepare and present worthwhile classes.  They 

know how it is to feel taken for granted, discouraged and inadequate, but 

they keep on trying to do their best.  Why do they do it? 

 Good  teachers teach because they believe.  They are convinced that 

they have discovered something which is true, and they feel compelled to 

share it.  They have the spirit of faith which says, “I believed, and therefore 

did I speak”  (2 Cor. 4:12). 

 Good teachers teach because they think.  They consider what God’s 

grace has meant to them, and realize that they are debtors.  They are ready, 

then, to do what they can (Rom. 1:14, 15).  They feel obligated to use the 

knowledge and ability they have been given. 

 Good teachers teach because they care.  They know the principles by 

which life works, and are moved by the problems they see people facing.  

Love moves them to try to help prepare people to walk in wisdom (Eph. 4:15; 

5:15). 

 Good teachers teach because they hope.  They see the potential in the 

lives of people.  They know the kind of fruit the Lord’s word can bring forth 

when it falls upon an honest and good heart (Lk. 8:15).  Teachers realize it 

may take time, but they expect their work to make a big difference. 

 Good teachers teach because they rejoice.  To them, nothing is like the 

joy that comes from seeing eyes that have been opened and lives which have 

been improved.  Finding their students walking in truth is their greatest joy (2 

John 4). 

 Good Bible teachers are the work of God.  They may start teaching out 

of a sense of duty.  Before the Lord is through with them, though, good 

teachers teach because they cannot do otherwise! 

       -Bill McFarland 



Continued prayers for health: 
 

Devin Carroll,  Karen Duncan,  Tom Meeks,  

Illene Birdsong,  Steven Cobb (Aubrey & 

Anita’s son),  Becky Marsolf,  Ethan (Barry & 

Cindy Hannah’s nephew),  Tom Davis, Dennis 

& Carolyn Smith,  Ruth Raines,  Sheryl 

Low,  Pat Blackburn,  Robert Raines (Denzil 

& Ruth’s son),  Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy 

Snider’s cousin),  John Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s 

brother),  Alice Daniels,  Ima Coleman (Sara 

Keener’s friend),  David High (Lucile High’s 

son),  Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Betty 

Grabber,  Jacquelyn Raines (Kim Maples 

grandmother),  Truman & Helen Coltrane,  

Beverly Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  

Sandie Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),  Sherrie 

Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),  Hasseltine 

Pendergrass (Helen Harber’s mom),  Gary 

Huff  (Constance Jackson’s friend’s dad)  

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes 

Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Doris Tobler 
 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

 

THIS WEEK… 

 We will have a Sunday evening meeting, 

September 5th at 5:00 pm. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class  will meet on 

September 9th at 10:30, Jan Bowling will be 

teaching the 7th Lesson from the book “A Study 

of Angels” by Edward P. Myers, PhD.  

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 am. 

 Card Makers will meet at 9:30. 

THIS SUNDAY IS 

 

 
 

YFC study group meeting right 
after services today in the 

fellowship hall.  This is when 
we discuss our word of the 

month and sign up for youth 
led service opportunities. 

~~~~~~~~~ 
This months youth led service 
will be Sunday, September 26th         

9-06  Sandra Long 

9-07  Betty Stockstill 

9-07  Makesha Davis 

9-07  Tiffany Meeks 

9-08  Dewayne Jackson 

9-10  Raleigh Ussery 

9-13  Wyatt Maples 

9-13  Vickie Baker 

9-14  Kyrah McFarland 

9-14  Madelyn Maples 

9-14  Leah Freeze 

9-15  Eddie Sanders 

9-15  Linda Barnett 

9-16  Kevin Cates 

9-17  Susan Crum 

 

 

 

 
 

9-10  Shawn & Kasey Sekulic - 12 years 

9-12  Ron & Kenna Taylor - 12 years 

9-29  Paul & Carrie Lines - 31 years 

In Need of our 

Prayers 

 Truman Coltrane is still 

in the hospital.  Please 

keep this family in your 

prayers.   

 Carl Tindall will be 

having a procedure next 

week at Mercy.  Please 

keep him and Yvonne in 

your prayers. 

 Tim Marsolf will be 

traveling to and working 

in Louisiana for the next 

several weeks.  

 

 

Dearest Church Family, 

We are overwhelmed and grateful.  The 
outpouring of your love over this last few weeks 
has uplifted us more that I can express.  The 
“pounding” gifts and money, as well as the 
expression of your care for us will be with us and 
a part of our joy as we get closer and closer to 
moving in.     We love you! Tim & Becky 

Be kind  to one another, 
tenderhearted,              

forgiving one another,                           
as God in Christ 

forgave you. 

                                 
 

  Ephesians 4:32 

The Men’s Fellowship this month    

will be from 8:00-10:00 AM                

Saturday, September 18th,                    

in the fellowship room.  Coffee & 

“more” donuts will be provided. 

 


